
THE CHURCH OF JESUS GHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS 

OFFICE OF THE FIRST PRESIDENCY 

47 EAST SOUTH TEMPLE STREET, SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH 84150-1200 

November 21, 2018 

To: General Authorities and the following leaders in the Asia Area: Area Seventies; 
selected Stake, Mission, District, and Temple Presidents 

Dear Brethren: 

Bangkok Thailand Temple Groundbreaking 

We are pleased to announce that the groundbreaking services for the Bangkok 

Thailand Temple will be held on Saturday, January 26, 2019. Elder David F. Evans, Asia 
Area President, will preside at the event. 

Attendance at the site will be by invitation only. It is anticipated that the services 
will be transmitted via the Internet to stake centers within the proposed temple district. 

Additional details will be communicated to you as the date of the groundbreaking 
approaches. 

We look forward to the start of construction on the Bangkok Thailand Temple. 

Sincerely yours, 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter is being distributed in English and Thai to units in the proposed Bangkok Thailand Temple District. If leaders need 

it in additional languages, they may contact the Area Presidency. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and 

Family Department at ext. 2-2933.                    16599 


